
           
 
 
 
 

 
 

BRADLEY ELLIS ATTENDS SPRING BOARD MEETING 
OF AMERICAN HIKING SOCIETY 

 
SARASOTA, APRIL 26, 2018 – Attorney Bradley Ellis attended the spring meeting of American Hiking 
Society's Board of Directors which took place at Grand Canyon National Park. The AHS is a national 
non-profit that for 40 years has promoted and protected foot trails, their surrounding natural areas, and 
the hiking experience.  
 
At the meeting, the Board began a strategic planning process that will conclude this winter and plan for 
AHS' next 10 years. Bradley has served on the Board since October 2015. He currently serves as the 
Board Vice-Chair and Strategic Planning Chair and will become the Board Chair in January 2019.  
 
Icard Merrill proudly serves as a corporate sponsor of AHS. Bradley's wife, Megan Ellis, accompanied 
Bradley for the Board meeting to take in some hikes and sights. 
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